## The Executive Director Bilateral Meeting with Namibia Delegation

The Executive Director, Dr. Floribert Ngaruko met with Honorable Ipumbu Shiimi, Minister of Finance and Public Enterprises of the Republic of Namibia on April 14, 2023 during the WBG/IMF Spring Meetings. The Executive Director consulted with the Hon. Governor on the development challenges, impact of the COVID-19 on the economy, key reforms, plans and priorities as well as opportunities facing the country and to discuss ways in which the relationship between Namibia and the World Bank Group can be strengthened.

